
Bill Who? 

 
Some of you may have said just this when you saw my name listed on the nominees 
for Junior Board member.  My wife, Jane, and I joined the club a couple of years ago 
with the thought of widening our circle of friends, and we feel we are well on our way.  
If you are interested, my picture and “Corvette Story” can be seen at 
http://www.cowtownvettes.org/images/NL/2007/CTV-V34N07-WEB.pdf 
A little about me, I am almost a Ft. Worth native, I was born in San Diego, but got here 
as fast as I could.  I graduated from UTA in ‘70, had a couple of sales jobs, then 
started the design firm exceptional environments inc.  My business partner and I have 
been doing residential and commercial; architectural and interior design, for over thirty 
years.  If you are curious about this part of my life see www.45plans.com. 
Jane and I have one four legged child, a schnauzer named Max.  We scuba dive in the 
summer, snow ski in the winter and live on the eastern edge of Ft. Worth.  We enjoy 
several club activities including a couple of awards in car shows, we worked in the last 
“TMS Speedway Weekend,” we attend most general meetings, and most recently we 
enjoyed the progressive dinner.  We work to get new Cowtown members with one in, 
and hopefully another on the way and are as active in activities as possible. 
When asked about nomination to the board I viewed it as an opportunity to expand my 
involvement with the club.  I feel my perspective as a long time area business (and 
Corvette) owner will bring a positive viewpoint to the board.  I have served as president 
(6 yr), board member (8 yr), and architectural control committee chairman (12yr) for our 
homeowner’s association, so I am quite familiar with the intricacies of volunteer 
association management.  The junior board member position is obviously a stepping 
stone for future service to the club in other positions. 
As a more recent member I will bring a fresh viewpoint, an open mind, and an open ear 
to the club we all love. 

Bill Buehler 


